
Corby Technical School 
Cottingham Road 

Corby 
Northamptonshire 

NN17 1TD 
 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

28th February 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Rotary Technology Challenge 
 
Your child has been chosen to represent Corby Technical School at this year’s Rotary Technology Challenge on 
Wednesday 22nd March 2017.  
 
This follows yet another very successful event held last year with young people from schools around the county of 
Northamptonshire taking part. 
 
It is a one day event at Weston Favell Academy which brings together teams of 4 students from secondary schools 
and colleges across Northamptonshire, who are set a technology problem to solve during the day. It provides 
opportunities for team building and practising communication skills, as well as problem solving. 
 
We will leave Corby Technical School at 08:15am and return to the school at 4:00pm, travelling by Minibus to 
Weston Favell Academy, Northampton. 
 
All students should eat breakfast before arriving at school and will require a packed lunch. School uniform must be 
worn. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Harley on 01536 213100 or at 
dharley@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Angela Reynolds 
Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
REPLY SLIP – please return before Friday, 3rd March 2017 

 
 I give my permission for ……………………………………………………………………….(student’s name) to attend the 

Rotary Technology Challenge 
 

Emergency contact:……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

Signed………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer  Date: …………………………………… 
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